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On November 17th, the Ontario Trial Lawyers Association (OTLA) recognized our partner, 
colleague and friend, Maria Scarfo, as one of this year's two honourees at the 2023 Celebration 
of the Personal Injury Bar. 

Congratulations to Maria for her numerous contributions to the personal injury bar, as a defence 
lawyer for over 30 years!

OTLA is Ontario’s plaintiff trial lawyers’ association, dedicated to justice and fairness. They 
advocate for improvements to the civil justice system and support their members by sharing 
knowledge and experience.


